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April 5, 2023 

 

MEMORANDUM: 
 
TO: Developmental Disabilities Council Members 
 
FROM: Amy Deaville 
  Executive Director 
 
RE: April Developmental Disabilities Council Meeting 
 
 

On April 4, 2023, the Louisiana Developmental Disabilities received notice the virtual meeting 
accommodations we have made available to our members with disabilities, their caretakers and 
the general public since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic needed to stop. Unfortunately, until 
further notice, all public Council meetings will be held in-person only. All efforts will be made to 
stream our meetings live on our YouTube channel, but public comment will only be accepted in-
person. We apologize for the inconvenience.  
 
The April Council Meeting, along with a few select committee meetings, will be held April 19th – 
20th at the Council’s office, 5615 Corporate Blvd. Ste. 500A, in Baton Rouge. All other standing 
committees will resume in July.  
 
The Council and committees will meet as follows: 
 

Wednesday, April 19, 2023 
8:00 a.m. – 8:45 a.m. Executive Committee 
9:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Ad Hoc Committee 
9:45 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. FFY 2024 Planning Ad Hoc Committee  

 
Thursday, April 20, 2023 
 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. Council Meeting  

 
 
Meeting documents will be posted on the Council’s website upon receipt.  

 
All Council meetings are public meetings and all citizens are welcome to attend in person. 
 
If you require accommodation in order to fully participate in any Council meeting, please inform 
us of your specific request three business days prior to the meeting via email to 
Anne.Montelaro@la.gov or call 225-342-9006. 

 
AD:am 
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